














































 

 

 
 
 

June 26, 2018 
 
Mr. Christopher H. McKinney  
Executive Director 
Santee Lynches Council of Governments 
2525 Corporate Way Suite 200 
Sumter, South Carolina 29154 

 
RE: Title VI Program Concurrence  

 
 Dear Mr. McKinney: 
  
 Thank you for submitting the Santee Lynches Council of Governments Title VI 
Plan dated June 18, 2018.  Based upon our review, the plan concurs with federal 
requirements 23 CFR Part 200; therefore, is approved.  
 

The Title VI Program must be reviewed and updated in accordance with applicable 
Council of Governments (COG) guidelines.  Please include a copy of this Letter of 
Concurrence in the appendices of your Title VI Program document. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation in the review of your Title VI Program.   If you 

have any questions, please contact me at 803-737-5095 or e-mail smitha@scdot.org.   
        

 
      Sincerely,  
                                                                                                    

Angela Smith 
 
Angela Smith 
Title VI Coordinator 
Business Development & Special Programs 
 

  
cc:  Johnny Mmanu-ike, SCDOT 
       Curtis Sims, SCDOT 
       File: Title VI/Page-Smith 
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